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Public Hearing 

Public Accounts and Audit Committee  
 
 
Federal Parliament’s Public Accounts and Audit Committee is holding a public 
hearing to examine two recent reports of the Auditor-General:  
 

• No.37 of 2006-07 on Administration of the Health Requirement of 
the Migration Act 1958, and  

 
• No. 39 of 2006-07 on Distribution of Funding for Community Grant 

Programmes. 
 
The hearing will be held on Wednesday 19 September, from 11.35am to 
12.20pm (Migration Act) and 12.40 to 1.15pm (Community Grant 
Programmes) in Committee Room 1R4, Parliament House Canberra.   
 
 
Broadcast: 
 
Live broadcasting through http://webcast.aph.gov.au/livebroadcasting
 
Radio 97.1 FM (in APH) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For more information: please contact the Committee chair, Phil Barresi MP, on telephone 
(02) 6277  4350 or the inquiry secretary on telephone (02) 6277 4615 or visit the Committee’s 
website at www.aph.gov.au/house/committee/jpaa/

http://webcast.aph.gov.au/livebroadcasting
http://www.aph.gov.au/house/committee/jpaa/index.htm

